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At its meeting of May 8, 2000, the Academic Senate passed the following Policy 
Recommendation presented by Nancy Stork for the Instruction and Student Affairs Committee. 

 
POLICY RECOMMENDATION  

ACADEMIC RENEWAL 
 
 
Whereas, students do not currently need the instructor’s signature on their Academic 

Renewal forms and, 
 
Whereas, instructors in impacted programs and heavily enrolled courses want to give priority 

to students who are taking a course for the first time, therefore be it 
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The total number of units that may be repeated for Academic Renewal is limited to: 
a.


